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Welcome to Fourth Grade! 
 

Your child will need the following supplies in September and throughout the 2019 - 2020 school year: 
 

● one 3-hole punched pencil pouch (no plastic boxes) 
● two 3-ring, 1.5 inch “clear view” binders with pockets 
● pack of 12 colored pencils 
● one package of 4-6 fine-tip dry erase markers 
● 1 marble composition notebook 
● 1 package of 100-sheet loose leaf paper (3-hole, wide-ruled) 
● 2 dozen pre-sharpened pencils 
● two 3-hole punched ​plastic​ pocket folders 
● 1 RED pocket folder 
● pencil cap erasers 
● 1 package of glue sticks 
● 2 glue sticks 
● scissors 
● hand sanitizer 
● headphones/earbuds to be left at school 
● BOYS: 2 boxes of tissues 
● GIRLS: 1 box of Quart size Ziploc-style plastic bags 

 
Science Supplies 

1 package of pencils 
1 red pocket folder 
1 box of tissues 

 
Also we would like to encourage each family to have a dictionary available for their students to use at 
home. 
 
Please do not send pens, as they are not allowed! 
 
If you have any questions, please call the office at 674-7336. 

15 School Street ⬪ Sherburne, New York 13460 ⬪ (607) 674 -7336 
 


